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Friday 18th March 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Staff and children in the Terrific for Two’s provision are delighted to invite you to our Spring/Easter 
bonnet parade and ‘Stay and Play’.  We are very much looking forward to being able to share this 
experience with you.    
 
If your child attends a morning session, you are invited to attend on Wednesday 6th April at 
10.15am-11.15am. If your child attends an afternoon session, you are invited to attend on 
Wednesday 6th April at 2pm-3pm. If your child does not attend the provision on a Wednesday, then 
they are invited join the morning session on this day.  
 
For this event, children are encouraged to make an Easter bonnet at home with support from their 
family. We are encouraging families to create a Spring/Easter bonnet using recycled materials. 
Below are some ideas. If you need any support, please ask a member of staff.  

 

 
Please send your Easter bonnet creations into school with your child on Wednesday 6th April. Due 
to limited storage space, unfortunately we are not in a position to store any Easter bonnets ahead 
of the day. 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Gibbins.  
Head of School. 
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